Dear PSC,

We live at 3957 SW 58th Drive. Last year our daughter attended Lincoln High School. The Portland Public
Schools system relies only on public transportation for our neighborhood, Wilcox West, and surrounding
neighborhoods. The bus stop PPS wanted our daughter to take is at the corner of 26 and SW Scholls
Ferry. This would have her walking about 2 miles down very busy roads without sidewalks. Pedestrian
safety needs to be considered along routes students must take to get to school.

Thank you for your time.

Stacey Stultz
Stacey Stultz <stacey@teamstultz.com>



